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 PURPOSE OF REPORT 
 
 The purpose of this report is to submit the outcomes of the Community Services Committee meeting 

held on Wednesday 30 November 2005. 
 
 The meeting was attended by Tony Sutcliffe (Chairperson), Neville Bennett, Lesley Keast, Peter 

Laloli, Mike Mora and Bob Shearing. 
 
 An apology was received and accepted from Helen Broughton. 
 
 1. NEIGHBOURHOOD WEEK 2005 
 
  The Committee was in receipt of a schedule of approved Neighbourhood Week applications.  

Twenty five grants had been made to local street neighbourhood “get togethers”. 
 
  The Board had approved project funds of $4,000, and the total allocated was $3,970. 
 
  The Committee received the information. 
 
 2. COMMUNITY ENGAGEMENT ADVISER UPDATE 
 
  Members received an update on the Aquatic Facilities Plan, which was now available for 

stakeholder consultation. 
 
  As the deadline for submissions is 31 December 2005, the Committee agreed that a working 

party (Tony Sutcliffe, Mike Mora, Peter Laloli and Neville Bennett) meet to prepare a 
submission, and that it be referred on to the Board meeting of 13 December 2005 for 
consideration and adoption. 

 
 CHAIRPERSON’S RECOMMENDATION 
 
 That the information be received. 
 
 

Please Note
Note
To be reported to the Council meeting - decision yet to be made


